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From: Carroll, Michael (OC)

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 1:40 PM
To: 'Joseph.Douglas@energy.ca.gov'
Cc: 'Ogata, Jeffery@Energy'; 'Lee, Tina'
Subject: GWF Henrietta

Hello Joe.

I am following up on our March 24, 2014, motion requesting revocation of the amended license and
reinstatement of the original license for the GWF Henrietta Peaker Project. In that motion, we also requested
that the staff hold off on processing the request contained in our April 16, 2013, Revised Petition to Amend the
license for the project to install a reverse osmosis treatment system as a primary water treatment system to
augment the existing treatment system and to modify the wastewater disposal method. I understand that it is
staff’s preference that we withdraw the Revised Petition to Amend and refile when we are ready to proceed with
the reverse osmosis system, as opposed to leaving that portion of the Revised Petition to Amend pending. That
approach is fine, and we hereby withdraw the Revised Petition to Amend filed on April 16, 2013.

I understand from Jeff Ogata that with this clarification provided, staff intends to place the March 24,
2014 motion on the Commission agenda for May or June. Please let me know if my understandlng is incorrect,
or if you need any further information from us.

Regards, Mike

Michael J. Carroll

LATHAM & WATKINS LLP

650 Town Center Drive

20th Fioor

Costa Mesa, CA 92626-1925
Direct Dial: +1.714.755.8105
Fax: +1.714.755.8290

Email: michael.carrolli@Iw.com
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